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DSWD DROMIC Report #2 on the Fire Incident 
in Brgys. Apolonio Samson and Baesa, Quezon City
as of 12 March 2020, 6PM

SUMMARY

On 07 March 2020 at around 9 AM, a fire incident occurred in Brgys. Apolonio Samson and Baesa, Quezon City. The incident was declared fire out at 10 AM. The cause of fire is still under investigation.
Source: DSWD-FO NCR

I. Status of Affected Families / Persons
A total of 31 families or 115 persons were affected in 2 barangays in Quezon City (see Table 1).

Table 1. Number of Affected Families / Persons
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	 NUMBER OF AFFECTED 

	
	 Barangays 
	 Families 
	 Persons 

	GRAND TOTAL
	                           2 
	                   31 
	                 115 

	NCR
	                           2 
	                   31 
	                 115 

	Manila City
	                           2 
	                   31 
	                 115 


Note: Ongoing assessment and validation being conducted.
Source: DSWD-FO NCR

II. Assistance Provided
A total of ₱11,691.34 worth of assistance was provided by DSWD to the affected families (see Table 2).

Table 2. Cost of Assistance Provided to the Affected Families / Persons
	REGION / PROVINCE / MUNICIPALITY 
	 TOTAL COST OF ASSISTANCE 

	
	 DSWD 
	 LGU 
	 NGOs 
	 OTHERS 
	 GRAND TOTAL 

	GRAND TOTAL
	11,691.34 
	-
	- 
	 - 
	 11,691.34

	NCR
	11,691.34
	- 
	- 
	 - 
	 11,691.34

	Manila City
	11,691.34
	- 
	- 
	 - 
	11,691.34


Source: DSWD-FO NCR

SITUATIONAL REPORT

DSWD-DRMB
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	12 March 2020
	· The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB is closely coordinating with DSWD-FO NCR for significant reports on the status of affected families, assistance, and relief efforts.



DSWD-FO NCR
	DATE
	SITUATIONS / ACTIONS UNDERTAKEN

	[bookmark: _GoBack]12 March 2020
	· [bookmark: _2et92p0]DSWD-FO NCR provided 31 FFPs to the affected families.
· DSWD-FO NCR is continuously coordinating with Social Services and Development and Department of Quezon City for updates and for any augmentation assistance needed for the affected families. 




*****
The Disaster Response Operations Monitoring and Information Center (DROMIC) of the DSWD-DRMB is closely coordinating with DSWD-FO NCR for any significant disaster response updates.


Prepared by:

MACON J. DEL PRADO


MARC LEO L. BUTAC
Releasing Officer
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